
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

On Wednesday, June 23, 2021 at 10:00am, a Zoom conference will be 
conducted by Mrs. Kimberly Mahoney, Special Education Director, Steger 
School District 194. The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss the 
district’s plans for identifying and providing special education services to 
students with disabilities who attend private schools and home schools 
within the Steger School District 194 boundaries for the 2021-2022 school 
year.  If you are a parent of a home-schooled student who has been or may 
be identified with a disability and you reside within the boundaries of Steger 
School District 194, you are encouraged to attend.  
 
To join the meeting dial 1-312-626-6799, Meeting ID 870 9572 2744.    
 
If you have further questions pertaining to this meeting, please contact  
Mrs. Kimberly Mahoney at kmahoney@sd194.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


